REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

26 October 2020

In view of the intensification of Typhoon Quinta which has brought about stormy weather in
Metro Manila, Cavite, and Laguna, thereby causing connectivity problems, and the isolation
of certain members of the Bids and Awards Committee due to possible COVID-19 infection,
please be informed that the Opening of Bids for the Repair and Improvement of DDB Office
scheduled on 27 October 2020 has been moved to 30 October 2020, 10:00 AM at the DDB
Conference Room, 3/F PDEA Building, NIA Road, Brgy. Pinyahan, Quezon City. Bids will
be opened in the presence of the bidders’ representatives who choose to attend the activity.

Supplementary information pertaining to the Opening of Bids, as discussed during the Pre-
Bid Conference, shall be provided to the bidders before Friday. No further bids shall be

accepted.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Very truly yours, //

Atty. PHILIP JOSEF RA CRUZ, CESE
Chairman, Bids Awards Committee
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